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FY2025 BUDGET WORKSHOP FOR THE CANYON SOIL CONSERVATION DISTRICT

The Board met today at 2:35 p.m. for the FY2025 budget workshop for the Canyon Soil
Conservation District. Present were: Commissioners Brad Holton, Zach Brooks and Leslie Van
Beek, Clerk Rick Hogaboam, Auditing Supervisor Sarah Winslow, COO Greg Rast, Mike Swartz,
Chairman of Canyon Soil Conservation District, , and Board members Brad MclIntyre, Bob McKellip,
and Chris Gross, as well as DSD Director Sabrina Minshall, and Deputy Clerk Monica Reeves. A
PowerPoint presentation was on water quality and soil health, a copy of which is on file with this
day’s minute entry. A demonstration was given explaining why unhealthy soils run off. This year
the organization is requesting $30,000 in County funding. There was Board consensus to include
Canyon Soil Conservation District’s funding request in the budgetary process. The meeting
concluded at 2:52 p.m. The Board is gathering information and will get back with the Canyon SCD
regarding its funding request. An audio recording is on file in the Commissioners’ Office.



